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Rage Players and Families,
Thank you for all of your patience with this season and the planning for the upcoming season.  
Evaluation dates and times for our U14A, U16A and U19A will be finalized soon with the Coaches, and will be posted accordingly. Please keep an eye on your email, the Rage website, and our Facebook page for updates and registration information.
There will be a $50 evaluation fee per player. 
All players REQUIRE individual insurance coverage through Softball Alberta. If you have not already done this for 2020, please ensure you do this prior to evaluations.
More information will be provided very soon!

Christa Lawrence
President, Red Deer Rage Fastball
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